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SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

April 21-24, 1981 

Tuesday, April 21 

10:00 a.m. 

Wednesday, April 22 

10:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

Thursday, April 23 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday, April 24 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

GUEST HOUSING 
FOR GRADUATES: 

VIII, 29 

Chapel: Missionary Day. Dr. Hugo Culpepper, 
Professor of Missions, Southern Seminary. 

Chapel: Dr. Joe Ingram, Executive Secretary-
Treasurer, Oklahoma Baptist General Convention. 

Associate Class Senior Roast. Bethea Room. 

Chapel: Student Council. Mr. Jim Johnson, 
presiding. 

Virginia Club meeting. New officers will be 
elected. All students with Virginia interests 
are invited. Cafeteria. 

The Holiday Inn-North, 2815 North Blvd., Raleigh 
(12--14 minutes from Wake Forest) still has rooms 
available for May 15 at a special rate for the 

families of Southeastern '-s graduates. The special rate is $32. 00 for a double 
room with no limits on the number of persons in each room. Advance reserva-
tions must be made by May____h. Reservation cards are available in the Student 
Affairs office. 

MAIL OTES: (1) Students who will be returning in the sUim1er 
or fall and who wish to keep their same box 

number must pay their mailbox rent in advance by May 29. Boxes which are not 
rented by this date will be assigned to other students. (2) If you wish to 
have mail forwarded either temporarily or permanently, please fill out a 
change of address card in the Soda Shop before you leave campus. 

GRADUATING SENIORS: Invitations, announcements and calling cards will 
be available in the second floor conference room 

of Mackie Hall during the week of April 21-24 from 1:00-3:00 p.m. Caps, gown 
and hoods will be available in May. Graduation fees have been posted to 
seminary accounts. These charges plus any other outstanding amounts on accounts 
must be paid in full before regalia ~an be picked up. Students with out-
standing balances on their seminary accounts cannot participate in graduation. 

APARTMENT RESIDENTS: Students occupying Seminary owned apartments are 
reminded of the 30-day notice requirement if you 

plan to move at the end of this semester. Your notice should be given to 
the Housing Office as soon as possible. 

F.M.B. REP: Mr. Norman Burnes, Foreign Mission Board Repre-
sentative will be on campus April 21-23 to talk 

with persons interested in rnissio~s. Sign-up in FIM (Broyhill Hall). 

(OVER) 



OKLAHOMA CONVENTION 
REP~ 

individual appointments. 

J. T. Roberts, of the Baptist General Convention 
of Oklahoma, will be on campus April 21 & 22. 
Please sign up in fIM office (Broyhill Hall) for 

SUNDAY SCHOOL Larry Jones, Placement Consultant with the Sunday 
BOARD REP: School Board will be on campus April 23 & 2li-, to 

interview students interested in employment 
opportunities with the SSB. He will conduct evening appointments on Thursday, 
April 23 and on Friday, April 24 the appointments from 8:30 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 
Please sign up in FIM (Broyhill Hall). 

INTERNSHIP IN 
CHRISTIAN LIFE CONCERNS: 

Gwynn Davis, Director of Christian Life Concerns 
will be on campus April 24 to interview persons 
interested in an internship in the Department of 

Christian Life Concerns. A brief job description is available in FIM, where 
you also should schedule an interview. This internship is offered through 
M4730-31. Prerequisite is M4700. 

PUBLIC RELATIONS The Seminary Public Relations Council will meet 
COUNCIL: on the campus in Broyhill Hall on Monday, April 

27, from 8:30 to 12. Please join us in welcoming 
these guests to the campus. Member of the Council are: Bob Riley, Roswell, 
Ga., Suzanne Britt Jordan, Raleigh, N. C., Jack Causey, Greenville, S. C., 
Dick Byrd, Greensboro, N. C., Sylvia Stillwell, Charloote, N. C., Bob Wain-
wright, Oxford, N. C., and Stanley Kline, SEBTS. 

ALABi\MA REP: Dr. Sam Granade, Director of Church Minister 
Relations, will be on campus Thursday, April 23. 

If you are interested in talking with Dr. Granade, please contact Phyllis in 
FIM (Broyhill Hall). 

ALABi\MA CLUB: The Alabama Club is having a covered dish dinner 
Thursday evening, April 23 at 6:00 p.m. For more 

information and the location of the dinner, please contact Stan Prewett, James 
Smith, Mike Hill or Dr. Dorman. 

YOUTH QUAKE: "You' re Something Special" Youth Quake will be 
held Friday, April 24 at 7:30 p.m. at the Wake 

Forest Baptist Church. The speaker will be Adrian Harris, Pastor of one of 
the fastest growing churches in the Southern Baptist Convention. Youth will 
be participating in the talent, in the service, and acting as ushers. Music 
for the evening includes Mike Gibson, soloist; Paradise (Youth Christian Band); 
Lisa Orr, flute soloist; and The Life in Jesus Singers. For further information 
concerning the Youth Quake contact Judy Powell 556-4642 or the Student Affairs 
Office (556-3101, ext. 263). 

Material for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon on Wednesday. 
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